
GUIDE TO ACQUIRING IMMUNIZATION DOCUMENTS
GET STARTED TODAY WITH THESE HELPFUL TIPS

IMMUNIZATION 
RECORDS MAY 
ALREADY EXIST

VACCINATIONS AND
TB TESTS CAN BE 
ACQUIRED

TITERS CAN TEST 
IMMUNITY TO MMR 
AND/OR VARICELLA

MMR and Tdap are 
commonly found on 
childhood immunization 
records.  

Varicella vaccinations started 
to become a standard in the 
1990s and therefore is more 
common for individuals in 
their teens or early twenties.

Places to check:

• Home
• School
• Parent’s House
• Primary Care

Provider
• Healthcare Employer
• Health Department

Places to check:

• Primary Care
Provider

• Health Department
• Pharmacy
• Student or Employee

Health Clinic
• Urgent Treatment

Center

It is recommended to engage 
your primary care provider 
before receiving vaccinations.

Questions regarding cost 
coverage may be routed to your 
health insurance provider or 
the business providing the 
vaccination or TB test. 

Places to check:

• Primary Care
Provider

• Student or Employee
Health Clinic

• Local Laboratory

Titer is a healthcare term for 
drawing blood to test.  

Internet searches may be 
helpful in locating 
organizations that partner 
with local laboratories to 
provide titers.

Immunization records are a 
great investment for your 
future employment and 
educational experiences.
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